
Adult Bible Study 
Wednesday’s 6:45 PM, in the  

Fellowship Hall.  We are currently going 

through the book of  

Revelation with 

Pastor Jerry Neal. 

_________________________________________________________ 

4 Reasons Why We Need 

Women’s Retreats 

Sept. 29th-30th 

Oglebay Resort 
 

1. Because it’s hard to hear God’s voice above the noise of everyday life. 

When is the last time you sat before God without a “To Do” list hanging over 

you, a pile of laundry the size of Texas Stadium in the background, or family 

members pressing in on all sides? If you can’t remember, you need to attend 

this retreat.   

2. Because we need each other.  

Today’s busy world allows little time for women to share faith stories, pray 

together, and hear biblical messages written with women in mind.  

3. Because meeting together spurs us on to “love and good works.” 

Meeting together as believers helps us love and serve God and each other   

better.  

4. Standing side by side with our sisters in Christ, and worshipping,   

praying, and learning about our precious Savior makes us stronger.   

When I join a group of women singing praise songs to God, I experience a 

taste of what Heaven’s going to be like when we’re gathered around His 

throne.   

GUEST SPEAKER: BECKY BAKER from Austin, Texas.  Becky speaks as 

an educator, author, comedian, mother, wife, and growing child in the Lord. 

She has learned that obedience to God's Word is key to real joy, and the only 

way to buffet life’s storms. 

This year the women of FBC are going to the Oglebay Resort in Wheeling, 

WV!!!  I’ve been asked about the details...cost...transportation etc., so here is 

the scoop.  We wanted to make it affordable for everyone!  We will be taking 

the bus for those interested. 

Rooms: 

1 person in a room $115.00 

2 persons in a room   $58.00 ea 

3-4 persons in a room   $35.00 ea 

Food: 

With all the different dietary needs, dinner and breakfast will be on your own.   

The Oglebay Resort has 3 restaurants to choose from.  Very reasonably priced! 

So, what are you waiting for?  Meet us at the Women’s Kiosk to sign up!  First 

come, first serve.  Last day to register is Sunday, August 27th!!! 

 

 

Senior Pastor, Dr. Jerry Neal 

Lead Pastor, Dr. Dave Earley 

July 16, 2017 

3301 Orders Road 

Grove City, OH  43123 

614.991.0205  

www.firstgc.org 

 

King’s Kids Day Care  

614.539.0349 

 

Life Groups:   

8:00, 9:15, 10:45 AM     
 

Worship Services:  

9:15, 10:45 AM 
 

Genesis Auditorium: 

10:45 AM 

Living The Transformed Life 

Psalm 27 



Church-wide Ministries: 
Welcome to FBC Grove City!  We are thrilled that you’ve joined us for 

worship this morning. FBC is one church that worships in two auditori-

ums! We have two blended worship celebration services in our Neal 

Auditorium at 9:15 and at 10:45 AM. We also have our contemporary 

worship service at 10:45 AM in our Genesis Auditorium. In addition, 

there are great classes for the kids. If this is your First Time here, please 

fill out the connection card and take it to our welcome center after 

the service. We have a gift we’d like to give you!  Thank you for being 

here!   

 

 Men’s Ministries:                                                                                                                                                   

Men’s Bible Study: Thursday morning, at 7:30 AM, in room C-154.  We 

are studying the book of I Chronicles.  We go out to breakfast after 

the study.  Contact Dave Berna at 614-288-6337 with any questions.      

 

Men’s Fraternity: Come join us in Men's fraternity as we rightly divide 

the Word of God and discuss how the Bible applies to our daily lives, 

see the scriptures come alive in the format of biblical discussion. Join 

us Wednesday at 6:45 PM in the fellowship hall.  We are currently   

going through the beatitudes. 
 

Men’s Fellowship Breakfast: Saturday, August 5th, at 7:30 AM, in the   

Fellowship Hall.  Larry Wilson will be sharing his testimony.        

 

Children’s Ministry: Kids’ Kamp at Seneca Lake, July 24 – 28th.    

Registration is now closed.  Please keep the boys and girls (and chap-

erone volunteers) in your prayers during Kids Kamp week.       

 

New AWANA Year Fast Approaching 
A new AWANA year is right around the corner, and we are in great 

need of a number of adult leaders to fill a variety of roles. AWANA is 

our Children's Ministry midweek program during the school 

year.  AWANA is an acronym that stands for Approved Workmen Are 

Not Ashamed and focuses training on the memorization of Scripture 

while incorporating other activities to include recreation and         

music.  The commitment is from 6:15 to 8:15 PM on Wednesday     

evenings.  Opportunities exist in every area from Pre K through 6th 

grade, although our greatest need is Pre K through 3rd grade.  Please 

see Director Sherri Love or Pastor Rob Stroup for more details. 

STEWARDSHIP UPDATE FOR THE WEEK                                

of July 9, 2017 

 
CHURCH ATTENDANCE 1001 

LIFE GROUP 580 

 
GENERAL $ 31,828.84 

BUILDING FUND $ 867.00 

SBC MISSION $ 3,001.00 
TOTAL WEEKLY $ 35,696.84 

 

Monthly Mortgage Payment is $30,606. 

Dr. Jerry L. Neal: Senior Pastor                                                    

Dr. Dave Earley: Lead Pastor                                        

Bryan Corbett: Associate & Worship Pastor    

David Berna: Visitation Pastor/Facility Mgr                                                                                                                                

Jeff Bane: Outreach Pastor           

Mike D’Attoma: Student Pastor                                       

Doug Worley: Life Group Pastor 

Robert Stroup: Business Administrator    

Brian Kinnett: Member Services Pastor  

Mike Latella: Children’s Pastor                                             

Andy Kovalchik: Home Life Group Pastor                          

JD Satterfield: Genesis Worship Leader 

Cindy Tryon: Preschool Coordinator           

Sarra Hamilton: Day Care Director                                   

Sharon Myers: Secretary to the Pastors                                                                                    

Patti Morgan: Administrative Assistant                                              

All Members: Ministers 

First Baptist Church Staff 

Women’s Ministry:                                                                                                                            
 

Bible Study: 7:00 PM, Monday, room C-146.  We are studying She Did 

What She Could by Elisa Morgan.  Please contact Carol Middendorf at 

614-370-3480. 
 

Bible Study: Tuesday, at 7:00 PM, in room C-156.  We are studying  

Invisible War by Chip Ingram.  Contact Debbie Watts at 614-875-4201.                                                                                                                               

 

Bible Study: Thursday, at 9:30 AM, room K117.  We are studying Sermon 

on the Mount by Jen Wilkin. Contact Barb Lovingshimer at 614-875-4613.  
 

Women’s Retreat Sign-up: Rooms are filling up fast!  Please don’t miss 

out.  The Oglebay Resort in Wheeling, WV, Friday, September 29th,          

7 PM—Saturday, Sept. 30, 12 PM.  Contact Sharon Myers at 614-991-0205 

for additional details, or sign up at the Women’s Ministry kiosk.     
                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Missions: Upward Sports    

Early registration cost per child for flag football, cheerleading and     

soccer is $75.  After July 31st, the cost is $90.  Deadline for registration is 

August 13th.  Everyone must attend one flag football evaluation or 

cheerleading orientation.  You may register online at http://

registration.upward.org/UPW63954 or at the church office.                                                                                

                                                                      

Wednesday Family Night Activities:                                                                                      

Ready, Set, Go! returns with around-the- town adventures with God.  

This summer we will be taking field trips to a variety of interesting loca-

tions in the Grove City area.  Ready, Set, Go! is for children in 1st 

through 6th grades and we will meet in the Children’s Wing at 6:45 pm.  

See Mike Latella for details and to complete the required waiver form.  
                                                                                                                                                                                       

Adult Bible Study: Currently, we are studying the book of Revelation. 

Class begins at 6:45 PM in the Fellowship Hall with Pastor Neal.   
 

Women’s Bible Study: “New Study:”  Wisdom Literature in the Bible: 

Proverbs, Ecclesiastes, and Job.  No book necessary. We meet in room 

K-117.  Contact Ronda Kinnett at 614-313-7871.     
 

Men’s Fraternity begins at 6:45 PM in the Fellowship Hall.  Call Brian 

Kinnett 614-313-7870. 
 

Student Exposure is our student ministry worship.  It runs from 6:00-8:00.  

Doors open at 6:00 PM, and we offer free pizza, corn hole, pool tables, 


